
Reception Weekly Update 
Monday 21st May – Friday 25th May 

 
 

This week we have been: 

• Creating very long water machines. We have worked together to 

try to fix our machines when they have been leaking.  

• Into town to the Loving Cup Ceremony. 

• Swimming – this week we practised swimming on our backs.  

  

In Maths we have been: 

• Introduced to subtraction.   
• Using the vocabulary; taking away, minus, subtract, equals. 

• Introduced to the sign  - and = 
• Singing number songs that need us to subtract. 5 little ducks, 10 

green bottles, 6 speckled frogs.  
 

In Phonics: 

• Now we have covered all our digraphs and trigraphs we are now 
focusing on reading and writing them in lots of fun ways. 

o Reading silly sentences 
o Sorting real and nonsense words 
o Reading back our own writing and checking it makes 

sense. 

o Being a digraph and trigraph detective, finding them 
within words and reading them. 

Happy half term!  

Have a lovely break and enjoy spending time together. 

After the holidays please make sure your child has a sun hat with 

them. Please apply sun cream in the morning. Your child can keep 

spare sun cream in their book bag for them to apply during the day. 

We do lots of outdoor learning and want to keep the children safe. 


